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Wednesday 5th February 2025        

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are updating Our Behaviour Policy – We Want to Hear from You! 

At St Mary’s Fields Academy, we want our school to be a safe, motivated and 

friendly place where all children are happy, want to learn and can reach their 

potential. To help with this, we are updating our Behaviour Policy. This policy will 

help us to set clear rules and expectations for how children should behave at school. 

We believe that working together in partnership with parents is very important.                

As the Deputy Headteacher, leading on these changes to the new Behaviour policy 

at St Mary’s Fields, I would like to offer all parents the opportunity to meet with me to 

help influence and shape the policy before we finalise it. We would like to gather 

your thoughts, ideas and suggestions in order to shape the final policy. We would 

love to hear your thoughts about how you feel these changes will support your child’s 
behaviour at school and how they may help at home too.  

Parent Meeting Details: 

        Date: Wednesday 12th February 

         Time: 2:40pm 

      Location: School main hall 

If you cannot come but would like to share your ideas, you can email us at:                                       

office@st-marysfields.leicester.sch.uk  

Thank you for your support. We look forward to working with you to make our school 

the best place for your child to learn and grow. 

Best wishes, 

Joe Clark 

Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.st-marysfields.leciester.sch.uk/

